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UNITED STATES
‘ POSTAL SERVICE

June 27, 2022

Mr. Ivan Butts

President

National Association of Postal Supervisors
1727 King Street, Suite 400

Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear lvan:

This is a follow up to the June 14, notification wherein you were notified that the Postal Service
was conducting a pilot entitled Scanning Integrity.

Please be advised that due to unforeseen scheduling conflicts, the duration of this pilot will be
extended through August 7 in the Southwest Carrier Annex facility (lllinois 1 District). This
extension will ensure the necessary support is provided to this test site.

The pilot test will still occur as scheduled in the other 3 facilities.

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

David E. Mills
Director
Labor Relations Policies and Programs



